
Fruit Cove Middle School 

SAC Monthly Meeting – September 22, 2009 

Location:  Media Center, FCMS 

Attendance: 

Trisha Warner, voting member 

Steve McCormick, voting member 

Jarelis Haigler, voting member 

Cassie Hurst, voting member 

Eric Hurst, voting member  

Kathy Robinson, voting member  

Linda Barry, voting member 

Shelby Rogerson, voting member 

Rhonda Davis, voting member 

Dr. Vick Mosteller, voting member 

Kathy Taylor, voting member 

Dan Sizemore, voting member 

Kim Brown, voting member 

Maria Martinez, voting member 

Gretchen Hurley, voting member 

 

Members Not Present 

Annette Holt, voting member 

Pam Wiltse, voting member 

Kevin Corbett, voting member 

 

 

Call to Order by Trisha Warner at 3:03 

Recording officer: Jarelis Haigler 

 

Mr. McCormick made a motion to vote new members in; second by Ms. Robinson; approved. 

Mr. McCormick made a motion to vote Mrs. Haigler in as SAC Co-Chair; second by Mr. Sizemore; approved. 

 

SAC funds available according to Pam Wiltse $9,172.69 

 

Ms. Webber is asking on behalf of the 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade social studies team for funding for History through 

music.  PTO has approved for half of the funds.  They are asking for $300 from SAC.  Ms. Duncan would 

teach for a total of 7 days, for the six periods in individual classrooms.  Would impact roughly 300 students. 

 

Ms. Davis made a motion to approve.  Ms. Robinson seconds; approved. 

 

Ms. Huffman would like for $209.  $74 membership fee for NSTA.  $135  NSTA conference.  

 

Dr. Mosteller made a motion to approve; Ms. Taylor seconds; approved. 

  

Ms. Warner explained what is found inside the SAC binder.  Green page is our bylaws, they were revised last 

year.  Please read and come to the next meeting with any corrections or revisions.  Member lists will be 

revised for next meeting and will be emailed to us. 

 

Future meeting time is proposed for the 3
rd

 Tuesday of the month at 3:00pm 

 

Principal’s Report- Mr. McCormick-  

School Improvement Plan is presented to members of SAC.  He also explained the new outline of the SIP.   

 

Response to Intervention (RTI) is program for kids who might slip through the cracks. It is data driven 

(observations, interventions, results, additional strategies).  Even though it isn’t mandatory, we are doing it this year 

because it’s right for the students. 

 

Items for next meeting: 

Budget Update 



Funds Request 

Principal’s Report 

School Improvement Plan Voting 

Bylaws Voting 

 

Meeting closed at 3:52 


